
Rev. Jim Walsh, Pastor
Rev. Chris Lack, Associate Pastor
Deacon Mark Bardonaro, Parish Administrator
Mr. Bill Cavanaugh, Principal
Mrs. Theresa Eagan, Pastoral Associate
Mr. Jim Dickman, Music Director
Mr. Charlie DeZarn, Business Manager

Masses for Sunday
Saturday Vigil:	 4:30 p.m.
Sunday:	 7:30, 9:30 a.m.
	 11:30 a.m.
	 7:00 p.m.

Masses for Holy Days:
See inside for Mass Schedule.

Weekday Masses: 
Monday-Thursday:	 7:30 a.m.
Friday:	 7:30 a.m.
Saturday:	 8:15 a.m. followed by 
	 Marian Devotions &
	 Apostolate for the Dying

Holy Communion Service:
Monday-Saturday:	 6:10 a.m.

Publication Deadlines:
Bulletin:	 Due by Noon 
	 on Monday.
Monthly Report:	 Due by the 12th 
	 of each month.

Parish Office:	 471-7741
Fax:	 471-0363
School Office:	 251-1276
Fax:	 251-6428
E-mail:	 parishoffice@stdominicdelhi.org
Web Site:	 www.stdominicdelhi.org

Parish Membership
New parishioners are invited to contact 
the Parish Office to register. We ask 
current members to notify us of any 
change of address, telephone numbers 
or other important, relevant information.

•	 We welcome Jesus Christ into our lives and give witness to His way of life

•	 Inspired and guided by the Holy Spirit, we strive to be a warm, inviting,  
welcoming, and caring community of people, filled with Faith, Hope and Love

•	 In that Spirit, we provide a meaningful environment and opportunities  
for worship, education and service to our community

Our Mission
We, the family of St. Dominic Parish, 

come together as a Roman Catholic community by 
celebrating the Eucharist as the center of our faith.

G e n e r at i o n s  G r o w i n g  i n  F a i t h .
for Over 80 Years

4551 Delhi  Pike,  Cincinnat i ,  Ohio 45238



Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick
The Sacrament of the Sick is a healing sacrament of the Church. 
Anyone who is sick or elderly and in need of physical or emotional 
healing can come to this sacrament which will be communally 
celebrated annually. Those who would like to receive the sacrament 
before a hospital stay or surgery are invited to call the Parish Office 
to make arrangements. The sacrament is also available to those 
who may be near death. Please call the parish emergency line. 
Someone will respond to your call. Please inform the Parish Office 
when a member of the parish is hospitalized.

Considering Entering the Catholic Church?
RCIA is the process through which adults are fully initiated into the 
Catholic faith community. The process provides for different levels 
of entry. To obtain more information, call Deacon Mark Bardonaro 
at 471–7741.

Infant Baptisms
Attendance at a Parent Pre-Baptism Session is required. Call Theresa 
Eagan at 471-7741, ext. 481.

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Every Saturday, 8:45 a.m. to 9:30 a.m., or by appointment.

Sacrament of Matrimony
One of the engaged or his/her parents must be a registered and 
active parishioner for six months prior to scheduling a wedding. 
Scheduling must take place at least six months in advance of the 
wedding. Weddings are not scheduled during Advent or Lenten 
Seasons. A marriage preparation program is required.

Communion for the Sick and Homebound
Please call the Parish Office to request this service.

ST. DOMINIC CHURCH	 CINCINNATI, OHIO

NOVEMBER 13, 2016
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

MONDAY – NOVEMBER 14 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Jean Hasselbeck (ANN) 

TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 15 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Konerman and Brennan Families

WEDNESDAY – NOVEMBER 16 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Bill Hickerton
	 8:00 A.M.-NOON	 Adoration 

THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 17 – SAINT ELIZABETH
		  OF HUNGARY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Arthur Feldman

FRIDAY – NOVEMBER 18 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Joe Palmisano
	 8:15 A.M.	 Gino Presutto
	 6:00 P.M.	 Coleman/Wandstrat Wedding

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 19 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service
	 8:15 A.M.	 Stanley Leussing
	 After Mass:	 Marian Devotions and Apostolate for the Dying
	 4:30 P.M.	 Ken Henderer (BR)

SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 20 – OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST,
		  KING OF THE UNIVERSE
	 7:30 A.M.	 Mary Schirmer
	 9:30 A.M.	 Dick Mather (ANN)
	 11:30 A.M.	 Jeff Martini (ANN)
	 7:00 P.M.	 For Our Parishioners

IN MEMORIAM
Please pray for the soul of Henry Rohe who died this past week. May 
he rest in the peace of the Lord.

BAPTISMS
Ryleigh Ann Hollenbeck, daughter of Abraham and Kelly Hollenbeck
Gloria Jean and Rosalie Kathleen, daughters of
David and Diane Hyden
Lincoln Andrew Moeder, son of Andrew and Andrea Moeder

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING
Please make a note that the Parish Office will be closed on Thursday, 
November 24 and Friday, November 25 to celebrate the Thanksgiving 
Holiday. 

ADVENT FAMILY NIGHT
Sunday, November 20 at 6:00 p.m. in O’Connor Hall.

The date has been moved to avoid Thanksgiving 
weekend. Join us with your family as we 
celebrate the beginning of Advent with a Potluck 
Dinner and an opportunity for every family to 
make a beautiful, live Advent Wreath. Just 
bring a dish to share for the dinner. It would 
also be very helpful if you bring gardening 

clippers, cut greenery from your yard (or your neighbor’s yard 
hehe!), and any base you have from a previous year. RSVPs to 
Meg Morris at meg.morris@uc.edu. If you have questions, call Meg at 
403-0720.

EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINES
All information for the November 27 (Sunday after Thanksgiving) 
bulletin needs to be submitted by NOON on Wednesday, 
November 16. 

THE YEAR OF MERCY

Closing the Mercy Door. Pope Francis set this 
day, 13 November, as the day to close diocesan 
Mercy Doors. That does not mean, however, that 
God will stop being merciful. And it surely does 
not mean that we have done enough, that we 
can stop doing mercy. These mercy works, these 

mercy words help broaden our focus from “only me and only mine” to 
“always us and always ours.” Such words pave the way to heaven.

•	 How will my heart remain open?
•	 How will my words match my works?
•	 How will my hands offer help?

GRIEF SUPPORT PROGRAM 
Our grief support program is presented to help anyone who has 
lost a loved one in death. It runs for 4 weeks, with each session 
containing an educational/formational component, as well as time for 
participants to share and listen. Each subsequent session will build 
on the previous one, so plan on being there for all sessions, please. 
No new participants will be accepted after the initial session. Meetings 
are scheduled for consecutive Wednesday evenings: November 30, 
December 7, 14 and 21 from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the Faith Sharing 
Room. If you have any questions or would like to register, call Fr. 
Chris at 471-7741, ext. 419.



THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 NOVEMBER 13, 2016

COMMUNITY DINNER
Our next Community Dinner is scheduled for November 17 in 

O’Connor Hall from 4:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m.
Hope to see everyone there!!!

CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN FOR HUMAN DEVELOPMENT
Next week’s collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development (CCHD) needs your help. CCHD was founded to break 
the cycle of poverty in the United States by funding organizations 
that help individuals help themselves. With a tradition of improving 
education, housing situations, and community economic development, 
CCHD continues to make a positive impact in communities nationwide. 
Your contribution will defend human dignity and reach out to those 
living on the margins. Please give to the CCHD Collection.

MEN’S SOCIETY LOTTERY
The tickets have been sold, and now is the time when the winners are 
drawn!!! The winning ticket numbers for the first days of November 
are:
Monday, November 7	 #270 – St. Vincent de Paul
Tuesday, November 8 	 #053 – Taylor O’Leary
Wednesday, November 9 	 #463 – Jim Gresham
Thursday, November 10 	 #903 – Alice Roch
Friday, November 11 	 #414 – Glenn Henderer
Saturday, November 12 	 #779 – Dave Witterstaetter

GIVING TREES
Here at St. Dominic, we have a unique way of showing our thanks to 
a gracious God for all the many blessings He has bestowed upon us 
this past year. It’s by participating in our annual Giving Tree Program. 
Next weekend, November 19-20, three trees will be at the church 
doors with tags decorating them that designates a person on the 
westside of town, who without help from us, would have a meager 
Christmas. The children are from our own parish, Holy Family Parish 
as well as St. Leo Parish. There are also some adults included this 
year from within our parish boundaries. Please consider helping 
make Christmas a little brighter for someone who may be a stranger 
to you. Gifts need to be returned December 10-11 with gifts wrapped 
and tag firmly attached. No time for shopping? We accept monetary 
donations also.

GOLDENAIRES
For the first time Coney Island is offering a Drive-Thru Christmas Light 
Display. If we are able to get transportation, we can try to plan an 
excursion for a December weeknight. If you might like to go, please 
let Judy Tensing know at 451-2028 or jtensing@mtsm.org ASAP. Cost 
will be $15-$20. If there is enough interest, we will work on the details.

Our future depends on you.
Please remember St. Dominic in your will and estate planning.

Our legal title is St. Dominic Roman Catholic Church

OFFERTORY COLLECTION

Offertory Collection Week of 11/6/16:	 $	 19,671
All Saints Day Collection:	 $	 1,645
TOTAL:	 $	 21,316

FOR FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2016-JUNE 30, 2017

Actual Year to Date:	 $	335,135
Year-to-Date Budget:	 $	349,000
Under Budget by:	 -$	 13,865

May God bless you for your generosity!

ST. DOMINIC NEWS

PANERA BREAD FUNDRAISER! On Tuesday, November 15, St. 
Dominic’s Tuition Reduction Program will hold a fundraiser at the 
Western Hills Panera Bread from 4:00-9:30 p.m. 15% of all sales 
will be donated back to the Tuition Reduction Program. Dine-in, 
carry-out, AND gift card sales are included. Panera Bread gift 
cards make GREAT St. Nick’s gifts, Christmas stocking stuffers, 
and teacher’s gifts. Please come out and join us for a fun night, with 
friends and family, that supports a GREAT cause! A flyer is needed 
for a donation to be made. Flyers are available on the last page of 
this bulletin or on the Parish website (www.stdominicdelhi.org) or by 
emailing Amy Walter (awalter@fuse.net) or Pam Kent (tkent12089@
aol.com). Hope to see you all there!

PTO SUPER SPLIT THE POT – Wouldn’t you like to win CASH 
right before the holidays? The St. Dominic PTO is doing a Super 
Split the Pot. Tickets are on sale now until the drawing on December 
9. Tickets are $5 each and the winner gets half of the pot! Tickets 
will be available for sale in the Gathering Space after Saturday 
afternoon and Sunday morning Masses on November 12 and 13. 
Questions? Please contact Sarah Dorr at 257-7272 or Jennica Bass 
at 283-3505.

FIFTH GRADE FUNDRAISER – To help defray the cost of our 
upcoming trip to Camp Kern, we are working with Susan Ferencak 
and offering Zip-Top Organizing Utility Totes (ZOUT) by Thirty-One 
Gifts! These Totes really are fantastic and make great gifts! A number 
of our teachers have one (or more) and LOVE them!!! The Totes 
are $40 each, which includes tax and shipping. The Totes come in 
11 different patterns and can be personalized for a small additional 
fee. $14 from each ZOUT sold will come back to our Class! That 
is incredible!! You can order from one of our students and your 
purchase will credit their Camp account directly OR you can 
contact Susan at 505-5321. Proceeds not attributed to a specific 
student will be placed in a pool to be distributed as needed. Orders 
with payment are due no later than Friday, November 18.

MISCELLANEOUS

CIRCLE OF MERCY – Presented by S. Fran Repka, RSM, Circle 
of Mercy is offered by the Sisters of Charity Spirituality Center 
on Sunday, November 20. Mercy is the practice of love. Pope Francis 
writes that mercy and justice “are not two contradictory realities, 
but two different dimensions of a single reality that unfolds 
progressively until it culminates in the fullness of love.” As we 
conclude the “Holy Year of Mercy” how will we continue to take up 
this “joyful call to Mercy?” The program will be held at the Sisters 
of Charity Motherhouse (5900 Delhi Road). Mass is at 9:30 a.m. 
with program following at 10:45 a.m. The program concludes with 
lunch. FEE: $20 [includes lunch]. Please contact the Spirituality 
Center at 347-5453 or mdgiraffe3@srcharitycinti.org for registration 
information.



LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR NOVEMBER 19 & 20

TURKEY DINNER AND VENDOR/CRAFT SHOW – St. John the 
Baptist Catholic Church (509 Harrison Avenue, Harrison, OH) will 
have their Annual Turkey Dinner and Vendor/Craft Show on Sunday, 
November 13 from 11:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Dine-in or Carry-out. Adults, 
$10; Seniors, $9; Children, $5; Under 6, free!

“FRIENDS OF CISE” 36th ANNUAL RAFFLE – $10,000 grand prize 
plus cash awards and prizes. Cash prize tickets are $100 each. Gift 
Card Basket chances are $36 each or 5/$100. For more information 
or to purchase tickets, call Pete Bushelman at 821-7125 or the CISE 
office at 421-3131, ext. 2752. Winners will be drawn by Archbishop 
Dennis Schnurr at the Cathedral reception on Saturday, December 
3. Proceeds provide tuition aid to low income students attending 
eight urban Catholic elementary schools in Cincinnati. The schools 
supported by CISE are St. Boniface, Corryville Catholic, St. Francis 
de Sales, St. Francis Seraph, Holy Family, St. Joseph, St. Lawrence 
and Resurrection.

THE FRANCISCAN PEDDLER – The Franciscan Sisters of the 
Poor Associates are looking for committed people to join our team 
of volunteers to work in our Thrift Shop – The Franciscan Peddler 
(60 Compton Road, 45215) on Fridays or Saturdays. AM and PM 
shifts available. We provide training: we offer flexible schedules and 
we work in a positive environment. Our store hours are Friday and 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. For more information, call 761-
9040, ext. 112 or email sfpassociates@fuse.net.

ADVENT LUNCH WITH THE LORD – Reverend Mark Burger 
will share insights on the upcoming Sunday Scripture readings, 
accompanied by musicians. The sessions take place from 12:00-1:00 
p.m. in the Synod Hall in the Undercroft of the St. Peter in Chains 
Cathedral, downtown Cincinnati, following the 11:30 a.m. Mass. The 
session are free and open to the public and will meet on Mondays, 
November 21 and 28 and December 5 and 12. Drinks available for a 
donation. Bring your lunch and a friend and have lunch with the Lord! 
For more information, please call 513-421-5354. 

ST. TERESA BINGO – Bingo is held on Tuesday evenings in the 
church undercroft from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. offering a full range of 
Bingo games. Doors open at 5:00 p.m.

PREGNANCY CENTER WEST FUNDRAISER – The Nights Before 
Christmas, Wednesday, November 30, 2016, at the Covedale Theater 
at 7:30 p.m. $20 per ticket. Half of all proceeds benefit Pregnancy 
Center West! Contact Karen Mueller at 513-244-5700 or pcwest@
fuse.net for more information.

THE ATHENAEUM OF OHIO LAY TUITION REDUCTION 
CONTINUES FOR SPRING SEMESTER – There has never been a 
better time to learn about your Church and grow in faith, knowledge and 
skills! The Athenaeum’s 50% tuition reduction scholarship is available 
to all lay students and will include Spring Semester courses taken for 
Graduate or non-Degreed Certificate credit. We offer a Master of Arts 
in Pastoral Ministry, Theology, Biblical Studies and Catholic Studies, 
a Graduate Certificate in Lay Ministry and a non-Degreed Certificate 
in Lay Ministry. Work towards a degree or certificate or simply take a 
class in an area of interest. We offer daytime, evening and Saturday 
classes at the main campus and at St. Ignatius Parish in Montfort 
Heights. Classes begin January 9, 2017 and registration opens 
November 2 via the Athenaeum website at www.athenaeum.edu. For 
additional information, please contact Fr. David Endres (Athenaeum 
Dean) at 231-2223 or Dr. Susan McGurgan (Director of Lay Pastoral 
Ministry) at 231-1200.

PREGNANCY CENTER WEST is in need of winter clothes (size 
newborn to 5 toddler), blankets, winter coats, socks, etc., for the 
upcoming winter season. The donations can be new or gently 
used. The demand is great for our services. But donations are slow 
at this time of year. If you can help, please drop off your donations 
at 4900 Glenway Avenue. Our website www.pc-west.org/ 
lists our hours of operation. Or call 244-5700 or email us at pcwest@
fuse.net.

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2016

1st Reading: 2 Samuel 5:1-3
2nd Reading: Colossians 1:12-20

Gospel: Luke 23:35-43

 
SERVERS 

SCHEDULE
GIFT BEARERS LECTORS EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

(Captains names are listed first.)

8:15 a.m. 
Saturday

Carly Caskey
Becky Veid    

4:30 p.m.
Saturday Emma Ochs Amy Stevens Mike & Martha Queenan

Louise Shields, Matt Shields, 
Amy Stevens, Bob Busam, Pat Cusick, 
Bill Inskeep, Mary Rose Kremer

7:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Madisyn Heideman
Anna Railey Joe and Lois Scherer Natalie Honnert Bobbie Honnert, Amy Luken, Roger Witsken, 

Paul Backscheider, Bob Buhrlage

9:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Jill Kloepfer
Jacob Kellard

Robert and 
Elaine Murphy Jennie Jacobs

Analise Kandra, Collin Kandra, Luke Kandra, 
Joan Lonneman, Jerry Luebbering, Andrea 
Moeder, Peter Gibbs

11:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Alex Young 
Justin Besl

John and 
Margaret Klopp Erin Sudnerman

Jenny Berndsen, Tom Bender, Donna 
Bender, Dan Clark, Pat Clark, Margie 
Roedersheimer, Jack Sunderman

7:00 p.m. 
Sunday  Ione Klekamp McKayla LIsterman



Please join us for dinner Tuesday, November 15th at the Western Hills 
Panera Bread to raise money for St. Dominic School.

For each dine-in, carry-out, and gift card purchase made between 
4:00 p.m. and 9:30 p.m., the Western Hills Panera Bread bakery cafe 
will donate 15% of the total sales back to St. Dominic School.

This flyer must be presented to the cashier at the time of purchase 
(electronic version also accepted).

Grab some flyers, invite your friends, and join us to help support this 
worthwhile event.

Date
Tuesday, November 15th

4:00 p.m.-9:30 p.m.

Fundraiser Location
Panera Bread/Western Hills

PH: 513-347-6887

Please join us for the
St. Dominic School
Fundraiser Dinner at


